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FYI CORNER

¢ THE NEXT SCHEDULED BOARD OF
DIRECTORS MEETING WILL BE
HELD ON FEBRUARY [8, 2009. ALL
RESIDENTS ARE WELCOME TO
ATTEND BOARD MEETINGS .

. THE NEXT SCHEDULED EXTERIOR
MAINTENANCE AND  FINANCE
MEETING WILL BE HELD ON FEBRU-
ARY 9, 2009 IN THE KITCHEN OF
THE CLUBHOUSE. ALL RESIDENTS
ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND.

Happy Valentine's Day
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January was another snowy, cold
month for us. For the season we
have now had eleven plow-able
snow falls. We have received nu-
merous phone calls compliment-
ing Ground Pro’s on a job well
done. Ground Pro’s has already
began making plans for spring
clean-up and the first application
of weed and feed. The clubhouse
renovation 1is coming along
nicely. The project is approxi-
mately sixty percent complete

and we hope to have everything

wrapped up over the next two
months. The final part of the
project will be restoration of the
grounds around the clubhouse,
which will be completed as
weather allows. The swimming
pool will reopen once the locker

rooms are ready for use again.
We have been working very close
with the contractors to ensure
we are getting the best job possi-
ble. The Annual Meeting that
takes place in June is not really
that far off. If you would be in-
terested in running for the Board
of Directors, watch for details in
upcoming newsletters and mail-
ings. The Board meets on the
third Wednesday of each month
and also attends some committee
meetings throughout the month.
It is a great way to serve your
community. The next Board of
Directors Meeting will take place
on February 18th, 2009 in the
kitchen of the clubhouse at
7:30PM. I hope to see you....
John P.
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Renting the Clubhouse

Many resident’s are

dust everywhere, we

vations once again.

calling to try and rent
the clubhouse. At this
time we are unable to
rent the clubhouse for
parties because of the
current renovation
that is taking place.
Besides the mounds of

have no bathroom fa-
cilities at this time.
When the renovation
has been completed
and the mess has
been cleaned up, we
will then will be able
to start taking reser-

This also holds true
for the wuse of the
swimming pool. Hav-
ing no locker rooms
available means by
law we are not able to
keep the pool open.
Updates to follow.
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